
Sheriff Eric Flowers 
Indian River County Sheriff's Office 

October 29, 2021 

The Honorable Joseph E. Flescher, Chairman 
Indian River Board of County Commissioners 
1801 27th Street 
Vero Beach, FL 32960-3388 

Re: FY20/21 Reversion Fees 

Dear Chairman Flescher: 

We respectfully submit to the Board of County Commissioners a statement and ACH for the following 
excess fees for Fiscal Year 2020/2021: 

Fund O 16, General Fund 
Fund 168, Impact Fees Fund 

$ 961,889.53 
$ 74,126.20 

For the General Fund, we respectfully request $660,287 returned as a FY22 budget amendment in order to 
cover outstanding FY21 purchase orders that were delayed due to the COVID pandemic. 

Please place this item on the Constitutional Agenda for the November 9th board agenda. 

If you have any qu/jns or require additional information, please contact me at 978-6404.

   




cc: Jason Brown, County Administrator 
Aimee Cooper, Chief Financial Officer 
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